May 26, 2011 OPR PAC Minutes

Review of April 2011 Minutes. Motion to accept Minutes. Minutes were accepted.

Review of Treasurer’s Report. Motion to accept Treasurer’s Report. Report was accepted.
2011-2012 PAC Budget

Review of 2011-2012 PAC Budget. Motion to accept Budget. Budget was accepted.

$8,000.00 was budgeted for Technology. The first Stay on the Half Day raised $1,300.00 for technology, therefore $3,200.00 was projected to be raised through this program next year. Additionally, funds raised through ‘flocking’ will be earmarked for technology.

Teachers’ wish list . . . . 

The goal of the Technology Committee is to purchase six or seven Eno Boards. The school currently has four – two mounted and two portable.

Four iPads were ordered using this year’s Teacher’s Wish List line item. These iPads will be given to the Kindergarten teachers to practice with them over the summer.

Principal’s Comments

OPR won a $300 prize for the best float in the Walpole Day Parade. The float cost about that much to build.

There is a tentative date change for PAC Meetings next year due to School Committee meetings being changed to Thursdays.

New Business

School Supply lists will be posted online http://www.walpole.k12.ma.us/opr/
Fifth grade variety show will be held June 14th.
The Hot Hoppers will go to New Hampshire on June 4th.

Jimmy’s Pizza Night, date TBD.

Barnes & Noble Book Fair. . . 

A Tim Wakefield autograph has been added to the Calendar Raffle.

Field Day will take place on June 3rd, more volunteers are needed for the afternoon.

